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OFFICIAL 

Access and place improvements 
The Grand Parade – Kyeemagh to Sans Souci 
Project update | February 2023 

Transport for NSW thanks the community and key stakeholders, including business owners, who 
provided feedback during the project consultation period from 23 September to 17 October 2022.  

Transport has considered all community feedback. You can now read the engagement report at 
transport.nsw.gov.au/projects/current-projects/grand-parade 

In summary, the proposal involves: 

• removal of kerbside parking along The Grand Parade and Sandringham Street during the 
proposed new and extended clearway hours (Rocky Point Road, including Bonney Street, Myers 
Street and Bonanza Parade are no longer included in this proposal) 

• providing alternative business parking on state and local roads close to The Grand Parade 

• place amenities on local roads (subject to council approval). 

Next steps 

Transport is committed to progressing this project and will continue to work closely with local councils and 
key stakeholders over the coming months to further develop the proposal in response to the feedback 
received from the community and stakeholders. 

We will provide an update to the community on the development and implementation of the proposal in 
mid-2023. 

  

Contact us 
If you have any questions or would like more 

information, please contact us at: 

1800 584 490 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

transport.nsw.gov.au/projects/current-

projects/grand-parade 

Translating and interpreting 
service 

If you need help understanding 

this information, please contact 

the Translating and Interpreting 

Service on 131 450 and ask them 

to call us on 1800 584 490  
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